
 

                                                                                             February 2019 
 

Dear Member: 
 

It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that I am announcing the Scholarship Committee is now receiving 
applications for our 2019 N.J.S.A.T. Cap LiVecchi Memorial Scholarship Awards. 

 
 These scholarships are available to: 
 

1. All N.J.S.A.T. members who were paid members in 2018 and whose 2019 dues are paid by 
April 30, 2019. 

 
2. N.J.S.A.T. family members including; spouse, children and grandchildren. 
 
3. Member or family member in pursuit of a degree in civil engineering, civil engineering 

technology, construction management and other non- related courses of study.  Degree can 
be from either a two or four year program and is open to full-time and part-time students. 

 
 

An application has been enclosed with this letter and must be returned to the Scholarship Committee along with 
an official school transcript and essay by our deadline date of May 1, 2019.  The recipients will be contacted and 
awarded the scholarships at our June 2019 dinner meeting. 

 
The committee consists of seven members and the President of the association.  Committee members will review 
the applications and award scholarships based on academic achievement and evaluation of essays. 

 
If you have any questions concerning the above information as described, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(973) 888-7689. 

 
I hope our membership and their families will take advantage of these awards. 

 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      Scott Laudone, Chairperson 
      Scholarship Committee 
 
 
Committee Members: 
Scott Laudone – Tilcon New Jersey 
Frank Del Guercio – Tilcon New Jersey 
Joe Marsano – Port Authority of NY&NJ - Retired 
TJ Johnson – Weldon Asphalt 
John Varrone – Port Authority of NY&NJ - Retired 
Cathi Toro - S&L Contractors LLC 
Phil Cheney – Urban Engineers 


